
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
December 6, 2024

Click on the blue or highlighted links.

You can read this week’s message and any of the previous Weekly Messages on the NCES website:
Click here to read.

Upcoming events:
● December 8 North Canaan Cub Scouts Pack 22 Breakfast with Santa
● December 10 Board of Education meeting, NCES library
● December 11 12:10pm dismissal, Teacher Professional Development
● December 13 PJ Day for the Kids
● December 23 - January 3 No School, Holiday Recess

National Iron Bank - Student Banking Day: National Iron Bank is working with North Canaan
Elementary School to start a student savings program. With class trips in the future, this is a great way
to prepare while teaching your child the importance of saving. This program would give your child the
opportunity to make a deposit into their savings account monthly, right at the school. A member of
National Iron Bank will come to the school the first Tuesday of each month to collect their deposit and
provide a receipt monthly. Students who participate in banking will receive an ice cream from the
PTO.

North Canaan Cub Scouts Pack 22 Annual Breakfast with Santa: This Sunday, December 8, 2024
from 9 am to 11 am at North Canaan Elementary School. Please click on the link for more
information.

Preschool Literacy and Music Night: On Monday, December 9th from 5:45 pm to 7 pm at the Douglas
Library. Please click on the link for more information.

AHA Program: There are a few spaces available at AHA after school. If you are interested in
signing your child up, please click the link for more information.

North Canaan Recreation Ski Club: Ski club registration is now open for students in grades 4 through
8. Please click on the link for more information and to register.

PJ Day for the Kids: Students and staff are invited to wear PJs to school on Friday,
December 13th and bring $1.00 to donate to Connecticut Children’s Hospital.

https://northcanaanesct.schoolinsites.com/ncesweeklynotices
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hvbGTVUzD7i21RyTvlW8hcULGq5oDLSu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hvbGTVUzD7i21RyTvlW8hcULGq5oDLSu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1I8j6B3nPqDWTdpHLXTXdv9lGNZmhBVkv/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NMPZQDYfrvWMpb-NZ8XZO_huFLPzD7no/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111170737408680606038&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sSoJXzyEhUzKSUF8yD8WopsIcf3yuQEs/edit


Annual Gingerbread House Workshop at the Douglas Library: Friday, December 13th from 4-5pm is
the annual gingerbread workshop at the town library. This event is free. Space is limited! Please sign
up at the library or call 860-824-7863. Small children must be accompanied by an adult.

Oliver Wolcott Technical High School: Applications for fall 2025 entrance are open. The priority
application deadline is January 15, 2025. Applicants are strongly encouraged to apply before this date.

Boxtops for Education: Click the link for more information on how to earn free money for our school.

Enjoy the weekend,
Mrs. Johnson
NCES Principal

https://wolcott.cttech.org/apply/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ctJ3yeQ6UKuoDDZoiPusJoV6QUOg-pfF/view?usp=sharing

